
Lectors: 

2/23 - 7:30 R. Seliga 

9:00 - L. Pfohl & J. 

Snyder 

11:00 - C. Ross 

3/2 - 7:30 C. Ross 

9:00 - M. Stankowski & 

J. Ostroski 

11:00 - E. Golembeski 

MONDAY, February 24th 

6:30 pm - Youth Bell Choir Rehearsal  
 

THURSDAY, February 27th 
6:30 pm - Cathedral Chorale rehearsal 

St. Stanislaus Youth Basketball practice 

 6:30 - 7:15 – Pre-K - 3rd grade 

 7:15 - 8:00 4th grade and up   
 

FRIDAY, February 28th 

SON OF GOD - opens at Cinemark 20 and XD, Moosic 

Friday showings at  12:55; 4:05; 7:15; 10:25 

St. Stanislaus Youth Basket ball games  

 6:30 - 7:00 - Pre-k & Kind 

 7:00 – 7:45- 1
st
 , 2

nd
 & 3

rd
 grades 

 7:45 – 8:30 - 4
th
 & 5

th
 Grades 

 8:30 – 9:15 - 6
th
 & Upper Grades 

 

SATURDAY, March 1st 

  9:10 am - CANCELLED - Confirmation Class  

  9:30 am - CANCELLED - Cathedral Children's Choir rehearsal 

10:30 am - First Holy Communion Class - class duration, 45 minutes 
 

NEXT SUNDAY, March 2nd - Quinquagesima Sunday – 3rd Sunday in Pre-Lent 

Holy Mass: 7:30 am Traditional - 9:00 am Contemporary - 11 am Our Savior Chapel-Tripp Park 

Prime Bishop Anthony and Bishop Bernard, accompanied by their wives, are in Chicago this 

weekend for the installation of Bishop Stanley as the Eighth Bishop of the Western Diocese. 
 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

IMPORTANT – For all bulletin announcements, the parish asks that you email the address: 

*bulletin@saintstanislauspncc.org.*  Please submit all announcements by 12:00 noon on 

Thursday.   If you are not computer-savvy, please contact the rectory for announcements.  
 

SEASON OF PRE-LENT – a period marked by the 

three Sundays before Ash Wednesday and named 

Septugesima Sunday, Sexagesima Sunday and 

Quinquagesima marking 70, 60 and 50 days, 

respectively, before the celebration of Easter, this 

year on the 20
th
 of April.   The color of the Pre-Lent 

is rose and preliminary preparations for the 

Season of Lent are now considered and made 
such as:   (1) – SOCIETIES AND GROUPS 

preparing to lead the Stations of the Cross on four 

Wednesdays namely March 12
th
, 19

th
 and 26

th
, and 

April 2
nd

:   (2) – families  observing the Wednesday 

and Friday fast from meat:   (3) – parishioners attending Lenten devotions and Bible study each 

week:   (4) – everyone doing acts of love and support for others, including those whom we do not 

count among our most favorite people:   (5) -  everyone’s involvement in almsgiving to the needy. 
 

BIBLE STUDY RESUMES – Our bible study classes will resume on Monday, March 3
rd

 at the 

Chancery as before at 6:30 pm.  Fr. Janusz will guide the study and discussions and moderate the 

sessions.  
 

SNOW,  WATERLESSNESS  &  OFFERINGS – The elements and city water systems have 

played havoc with our attendance these past weeks which resulted in lower offerings than usual 

received from our parishioners.   Please prepare and set aside your offerings at home for each 

Sunday even when you’ll not be able to attend.   Our bills and needs continue apace regardless of 

your presence for worship.  Please be regular in making your offerings and please be generous as 

the upkeep of the Cathedral, its staff and possessions, is everyone’s matter and calling.   The 

Cathedral collections for last Sunday, February 16
th

 amounted to $1502.00.   Each week 

going forward we will indicate in the Bulletin the total sum collected from the previous Sunday 

for the management of our Cathedral Parish. 
 

GERRITY’S: IF YOU SHOP THERE, BUY HERE – Support the Cathedral Parish when you 

shop at Gerrity’s through GERRITY’S CERTIFICATES on sale in the Parish Office.   Our Parish 

derives a generous 5% percent return on your purchase here.   Your purchases there are made for 

the full dollar amount on each certificate of $5, $20 or $50 obtainable in attractive colors and  

available each Sunday in the Parish Office.    Mom is very generous! 
 

DELICIOUS LENTEN PIZZA SALE – St. Stan's UYA Take-n-Bake Cheese Pizzas are back 

for Lent!   $8 each. Wrapped in plastic for the freezer - enjoy one later, too!   Please see any 

UYA member to order or call Joshua Notari 570-756-3875.  Pre-orders only.  Pizzas will be 

available for pick up Saturday March 8 or Sunday March 9 after 9:00 am Mass.  Thank you for 

supporting the work we do!  Convo 2014 here we come! 
 

117th ANNIVERSARY OF THE PNCC  is observed on Sunday March 9
th
.  That day the St. 

Stanislaus Elementary School children will present their Anniversary Program after the 9:00 

a.m. Mass in the Youth Center.  There will be coffee, rolls and donuts for all and then the 

children will sing songs and recite poems. The bell choir of our elementary school will also 

perform.  Please come to celebrate our denomination’s birthday and to support our children. 
 

“THINK SPRING”  –  I’m thinking – “BLOCK PARTY CRAFTS” – It’s time for us to put our 

talents to work at making whatever we can for our “CRAFT BOOTH”!   A great way to pass 

these cold, blustery and snowy days – indoors, making items to benefit – ST. STAN’S!    WE 

NEED YOU!   Any questions, contact Sylvia Kowalski @ 842-8812. 
 

FOOD PANTRY - Please bring fruit snacks Sunday, March 2nd for our food pantry.  Thank 

you for your continued support of this important project.  
 

UPDATE FROM GOD'S FIELD – We are very pleased to announce that the February 2014 

issue of God's Field is now available for viewing online. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mar   1 – Confessions & One Hot Meal 
Mar   4 – PTO Appreciation Dinner 
Mar   3 – Bible Classes begin 
Mar   5 – Ash Wednesday 
Mar   9 – 117th Anniversary of the PNCC 
 & Program at the Youth Center. 
 Also, Daylight savings time begins  
Mar 12 – Wednesday Evenings: Stations 
 of the Cross 
Mar 14 – Friday Afternoons: Stations of 
 the Cross 
Mar 16 – Annual Meeting after 9:00 Mass 
Apr   9 – Passion of Christ, UYA Portrayal  
 
 

mailto:bulletin@saintstanislauspncc.org
tel:570-756-3875


During the first transitional year of publication we are offering free online subscriptions to 

everyone.  By January 2015 our new subscription database should be in order and we will then 

announce our new annual subscription rates for online and hard copy issues. 
 

Parishes and individuals will not be billed for annual subscriptions until at least January 2015. 
 

Over the next year a limited number of black/white copies will be available for purchase at a 

cost of $3.85 per individual magazine shipped (includes cost of the magazine - $2.00) plus 

shipping ($1.61) and shipping materials ($0.24). Shipping and material cost will vary if more 

than one magazine is shipped to the same address. 
 

You may contact God’s Field at godsfield@pncc.org or 570.346.9131 to request a specific issue 

of a magazine be sent to you.  Again, we ARE NOT accepting annual subscriptions or payment 

for annual subscriptions at this time. 
 

To ensure you continue to receive National Church and God's Field related emails, add our email 

addresses (godsfield@pncc.org, secretarytopb@pncc.org) to your address book. 
 

Thank you and God bless. 

Julie Orzell 

Editor, God's Field 
 

REQUIEM / HEALTH MASSES – For anyone who would like to schedule a Requiem Mass or 

for the health of a loved one or any other Mass, please contact the Rectory via phone or email. 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER–During these cold winter months, please remember the members of our 

parish in hospitals, nursing homes, or the homebound with cards, phone calls, visits & prayers. 
 

HOSPITAL/NURSING HOMES – Please remember that with privacy laws, the Cathedral is 

often not informed when someone enters.  Please call the rectory so we can come for prayer. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY:  Feb 23 – Brenda Karsnak; 

Feb 24 – Kate Boczar-Matza;– Feb 26 – Ernest 

Pettinato; Feb 28-John Tempaugh; Mar 1– Robert 

Serovinski; 
 

FRIENDS IN THE HOSPITAL - Feb. 1 - 

*Abington: Ann Kazmierczak; *Mt. View: Marie 

Marcinkowski; *Gino Merli: Ray Bojarski; *Wayne 

Woodlands: Ed Solosky; *St. Mary’s Villa: Clara 

Zlotowski 
 

FRIENDS RECOVERING AT HOME – Amelia 

Liska – Mary Schuster – Mary Szajna – Frances Loss 

–Art Schmidt Jr. – Dorothy Serovinski – Ann Stets – 
Jean Cwynar - Leonard Wenzel – Edward Thomas - 

Josephine Kwiatkowski.  Please pray for them 

St. Stanislaus Cathedral 

www.saintstanislauspncc.org 
Email: Contact@SaintStanislausPNCC.org 

The First Parish of the Polish National Catholic Church 

529 East Locust St. Scranton, PA 18505 – Rectory 570-343-6017 
The Right Reverend Bernard J. Nowicki, pastor – bishop@saintstanislauspncc.org 

The Reverend Janusz A. Lucarz, assistant pastor 

Sexagesima Sunday 

February 23, 2014 
 

 
 

Mass: 7:30am–Traditional Holy Mass Rite * 9:00am–Contemporary Holy Mass Rite 

11:00am – Traditional Holy Mass Rite at Our Savior Chapel in Tripp Park 
 

SUNDAY, February 23rd , 2014    

The Bishops Primate of the Polish National Catholic Church and the Bishop Ordinary of the 

Central Diocese PNCC will depart today for dialogue sessions with representatives of the Roman 

Catholic Church in Miami, FL this week. 

THIS WEEK’S LITURGIES 
Monday, February 24 

8:30 am - No Mass scheduled today 

Tuesday, February 25    
8:30 am - sp. Augustine J. Kowalski of. 

Paul & Sylvia Kowalski & family 

Wednesday, February 26      
8:30 am - Healing Mass 

Thursday, February 27     
8:30 am - sp. Bp. Walenty Gawrychowski 

Friday, February 28 

8:30 am - Mass of the Day 

Saturday, March 1 

8:00 am - sp. Stanley Simon of. Mr. & 

Mrs. John Kelly 

8:30 am - sp. Helen Rowinski of. Judy 

Doratello 

 

School Information Phone: 570-342-2224 
Principal LuAnn Kaszuba - 

Principal@saintstanislauspncc.org 
Website: ststanislauselementaryschool.org  

Parish Office –570-961-9231 –Youth Center:570-961-8364 
MariJane Stankowski: Parishchair@saintstanislauspncc.org 

Announcements: Bulletin@saintstanislauspncc.org 
Bills/Payments: Treasurer@saintstanislauspncc.org 
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